MBALTIMORE

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO RWC
DATE: June 23, 2014

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 14-0374
Planned Unit Development -~ Amendment - Loyola College Athletic Complex

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 14-0374 - Planned Unit Development - Amendment-Loyola College Athletic Complex. The
BDC is supportive of the Planned Unit Development (PUD) legislation.

The proposed amendments to the PUD are consistent with the purpose and intent of the
plan. The BDC 1s all supportive of the Planning Commission findings report on the PUD
amendments which are necessary to improve the quality of the athletic complex. BDC
respectfully request favorable consideration is given by the City Council to Bill 14-0374.

cc: Colin Tarbert
Angela Gibson
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